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March 8, 2024 - Grotefeld Hoffmann is pleased to announce 
the expansion of our law firm to Honolulu, Hawaii.   
Grotefeld Hoffmann brings its rich experience in the 
handling of catastrophic loss and mass tort litigation to our 
new location at 733 Bishop Street, Suite 2070, Honolulu, 
Hawaii.  Our Honolulu office will be managed by Vincent 
Raboteau.   
 
Mr. Raboteau grew up on Oʻahu and is licensed to practice 
law in the State of Hawaiʻi and the State of 
Washington.  Before earning his Bachelor of Arts Degree in 
American Studies from the University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa, 
he spent ten years serving in the United States Air Force 
and Hawaiʻi Air National Guard as a tactical aircraft 
mechanic on F-15 fighter jets. After graduating from the 
University of San Francisco School of Law in 2015, Mr. 
Raboteau worked as an associate for the firm’s Portland 
office where he focused on large loss property subrogation, 
construction defect, and product liability matters. 
 
Mr. Raboteau moved back home to Hawaiʻi in 2018 and 
worked as a staff attorney for Native Hawaiian Legal 
Corporation (NHLC) where he focused his advocacy 
handling complex litigation related to Native Hawaiian 
rights law. Mr. Raboteau then went on to practice family law 
where he represented clients in contentious divorce 
proceedings involving child custody disputes, complicated 
property division, and domestic violence. Most recently, Mr. 
Raboteau returned to subrogation when he rejoined 
Grotefeld Hoffmann to open its Honolulu office. 
 




